
   

 

How will your child learn? 
 
Children will be encouraged to develop the four capacities of Curriculum 
for Excellence in order to become Successful Learners, Confident 
Individuals, Responsible Citizens and Effective Contributors.  They will 
achieve this through: 
 

• Indoor and outdoor play to develop metaskills.  

• Active literacy and numeracy 

• Interdisciplinary topics 

• Making Thinking Visible 
 

You can see weekly posts of your child learning in school on our Glow 
Blog.  

Things to look forward to this year in… 
• Campaigning for our House Captain Election Day on Thursday 25th 

of September.  

• Being a House Captain or Prefect  

• Adventure class trip.  Details to be confirmed. 

• Christmas cinema trip. Date will be confirmed via the school app. 

• Summer disco and leavers banquet. (Date tbc) 

• Summer service (Date tbc) 

• Being involved in transition projects with Greenfaulds throughout 
the year.  

• Representing the school in academic and sporting events. 

Class Routines 
• Water bottles are permitted in class and can be refilled after 

lunch.  

• PE days are Monday and Wednesday. P.E. kit following the 
schools uniform policy can be worn on these days and children 
are welcome to bring a roll on deodorant.  

• Children are encouraged to bring their own basic stationary 
resources, eg. Pencil, rubber, ruler. This will help develop 
organizational skills that will be required in high school.  

• House Captain and Prefect duties will be carried out on a rota 

• Mystery Reward is used to reinforce excellent behavior.  

What will we provide?  

• Login information for Reading Eggs, Teams and Splash Learn 
can be provided upon request.  

• Optional home learning resources will be available on our 
class Teams page. 

• Regular newsletters and information will be available via 
email. Please ensure that if your email has changed you 
update this with the clerical team.  

• Contact with teachers through the school office or using the 
email, enquiries-at-ravenswood@northlan.org.uk 

What can you do to help? 
• Please LABEL all clothes and belongings.   

• Return any forms promptly to the school. 

• Show an interest in your child’s schoolwork and encourage 
them to share their progress.  

• Regularly check our School Glow Blog and emails for updates.  
• Attend parent information evenings and transition events at 

GHS.  

 

 

 


